From: Jesse W #2 1 1 327

To: Demetropoulos, Linda S.

Subject: Nature Centers Commission meetings
Date: Thursday, April 7, 2022 9:20:49 AM
Hi Linda,

Thank you for your understanding. I’ve really been hoping to turn a corner and make being a
member of the committee work, but scheduling childcare at this time has been too difficult and
it feels too hit-or-miss to continue. I don’t want my absences to interrupt meetings and the
ability to meet quorum.

For this reason I am resigning from the Nature Centers Commission effective immediately. |
wish you all the best in the work that you do, and greatly value the time that I spent on the
committee.

All the best,
Jesse

On Friday, March 11, 2022, Demetropoulos, Linda S. <demetropls@cityofgainesville.org>
wrote:

Jesse,

I understand if you find it difficult to attend NCC meetings due to lack of child care or any
other reason. If you do not wish to be on the board anymore, please send me an email stating
that you would like to resign. I can then send it along to the Clerk’s office.

Thanks, Linda

Linda Demetropoulos | Nature Manager
Parks, Recreation and Cultural Affairs | City of Gainesville
desk 352-393-8445 | cell 352-316-5301

email demetropls@cityofgainesville.org

Note: Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in response to a public-records request, do not send
electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing.
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